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**Important Dates**

Fri., June13 @ 1PM

Flag Retirement Ceremony

________________________

2025 Meetings

June Meetings

Tues., June. 24 @ 6PM

Executive Meeting

July Meetings

Tues., July. 8 @ 7PM

Installation of Officers

August Meetings

Tues., Aug. 5 @ 7PM

September Meetings

Tues., Sept. 2 @ 7PM

October Meetings

Tues., Oct. 7 @ 7PM

November Meetings

Tues., Nov. 4 @ 7PM

December Meetings

Tues., Dec. 2 @ 7PM

Christmas Party !!

From The Commander
As the Legion year comes to a close on 
June 30th, I would like to thank 
everyone for all your help & support 
throughout the year. It has been a 
successful year as we highlight a few 
events: We have visited the Veterans 
Home in Reserve, donated supplies 
and funds to a nearby school, donated 
flags to multiple schools, celebrated 
Flag Day with the scouts retiring old 
flags, We have been busy attending 
District Conferences, the Dept 
Convention as well as assisting with 
the National Convention which was 
held in New Orleans. Our Installation 
was well attended by many Post 
members, District and Dept Officers. 
Our meeting honoring Police, Fire and 
First responders was one of the most 
attended. Finally, the Archbishop 
Rummel Concert Band entertained us 
at the Christmas Party. If you did not 
attend any of the events, you are 
missing out. As we look forward to next 
year we will continue with these 
events and hopefully add more. 
Important Dates: June 13th 1PM, Flag 
Retirement Ceremony, Executive 
Committee Meeting June 24th 6PM, 
Installation of next year's Officers & 
board will be July 8th at 7PM with 
dinner to follow. Last but most 
important Dues are due JULY 1st, so 
bring your money to the installation. 
Thanks Again!
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